
QUILTER INTERNATIONAL TICKET BALLOT FORM 2018

	Name:
	
	 Customer Number: 
	

	Address:
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	Email:
	
	Tel No:
	



I would like to apply for the tickets detailed below, on the terms and conditions specified by Exeter Rugby Club, the RFU and any other governing bodies. A copy of the RFU terms and conditions are available from the club office.  
An administration fee is payable for each match and is non refundable. 

Application forms must be received at the address below by no later than midday on:

10th OCTOBER 2018

Applications without payment details will not qualify for tickets.


	Match
	Quantity
	Adult Price
	Total value

	England v South Africa
	
	£105.00 (Cat 1)
	

	03.11.2018
	
	
	

	15:00
	
	
	

	
	
	Admin Fee
	£5.00

	
	
	Total Payment
	£

	
	
	
	

	England v New Zealand
	Quantity
	Adult Price
	Total Value

	10.11.2018
	
	£137.00 (Cat 1)
	

	15:00
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	Admin Fee
	£5.00

	
	
	Total Payment
	£

	
	
	
	

	England v Australia
	Quantity
	Adult Price
	Total Value

	24.11.2018
	
	£105.00 (Cat 1)
	

	15:00
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	Admin Fee
	£5.00

	
	
	Total Payable
	£

	
	
	
	



PLEASE NOTE: THERE IS A MAXIMUM OF TWO TICKETS PER MATCH PER APPLICATION 

TICKETS WILL BE ALLOCATED ON A FIRST COME FIRST SERVED BASIS. THOSE SUCCESSFUL WILL BE CONTACTED AND HAVE THEIR CARDS CHARGED.

Tickets do not usually arrive at the Club until three weeks before the games.  Payment will not be taken until tickets are allocated. Please do not email the Club regarding tickets, you will be notified by e-mail if you have been successful or not with your request.

PLEASE SEND ALL APPLICATIONS TOGETHER WITH A STAMPED ADDRESS ENVELOPE TO:
(emailed forms will NOT be accepted)

[bookmark: _GoBack]Hannah Sutheran - Ticket Office Manager			 
Exeter Rugby Club
Sandy Park Stadium,		
Sandy Park Way,
EXETER, EX2 7NN		








CARD NUMBERR

      □□□□ □□□□ □□□□ □□□□
SEC CODE
EXPIRY DATE
 

   □□/□□    □□□	



Signed:					 Dated: 			



Warning from RFU
During the past couple of years the use of social media network sites, like Facebook & Twitter, has seen a large number of people posting photographs of their match tickets for high profile events as a way of making people aware that they are going to the match. Unfortunately this has resulted in a number of tickets being subsequently copied and advertised illegally for sale by 3rd parties on unofficial online sites like StubHub and Gumtree. Therefore, to avoid any situation arising from possible misappropriation of tickets, we would advise that you instruct your members from posting pictures of tickets allocated to them for matches at Twickenham, and also for England’s away matches, on social media sites.
This will help to ensure that your club does not unknowingly contravene the Ticket Application Conditions, which could in turn result in a ticket sanction being placed on your club and a possible reduction of match tickets.

If you are not able to use tickets once purchased, they may be returned to the RFU for re-sale.

RFU Ticket Office
200 Whitton Road
Twickenham
Middlesex
TW2 7BA


